
Kalamunda Environmental Advisory Committee ‘Climate Change Report’ 

Scope of Services 

 

The Kalamunda Environmental Advisory Committee (KEAC) is to prepare a report back 

to the Council of the City in response to the community motion passed at the Annual 

Meeting of Electors regarding Climate Change. 

 

The following three main parts are proposed: 

• A succinct, compelling ‘impact statement’ - statistical evidence on local impacts of 

climate change within the City’s borders 

• Description of positive steps that the City is making to manage the impacts 

• Identify what more the City can do under existing strategies with resourcing 

implications 

Tasks would include: 

• Review the City’s adopted Kalamunda Clean and Green Local Environment 

Strategy and provide commentary on actions undertaken and what further 

actions could be taken to address the matter 

• Review and provide commentary regarding the impact that Local Governments 

can directly have and the impacts that the community directly have on emissions  

• Review and provide commentary on the practicality of the City becoming carbon 

neutral and potential timelines 

• Compare what other Local Governments are undertaking in this area 

• Identify scientific analysis and reports on climate change that assist in 

understanding the impacts 

• Estimate likely costs of additional actions 

 

Resources 

Unless specifically approved by Council, no additional funding or resources will be 

provided by the City to KEAC to undertake this work 

 

Timeframe 

KEAC are to develop a draft report for Council by end June 2020 

 

Ordinary Council Meeting - 24 March 2020 Attachments Attachment 10.2.1.3

City of Kalamunda 392

Public Agenda Briefing Forum 11 May 2021 Attachments Attachment 10.2.5.3

City of Kalamunda 209




